
 

 

Click here to subscribe to the FaithWorks e-newsletter. 
 

Click here to make a secure online donation 

 

NEWS FROM OUR MINISTRY PARTNERS 

 

The David Busby Centre  
  
The David Busby Centre and its community partners in Barrie are committed to ensuring that no 
one is without shelter during periods of extreme cold. The Busby Centre not only provides overnight 

shelter but also serves as the central intake program for the city's Out of the Cold program... 

 
 

 

The Warming Room 
St. John the Evangelist, Peterborough, Community Ministries  

  
In Peterborough, the Warming Room offers homeless people a safe and secure overnight space 
with a cot and a small meal. The program is a partnership between St. John's and Murray Street 
Baptist Church in Peterborough with funding and support from the city of Peterborough. Last 

winter... 

 
 

 

All Saints Church - Community Centre 
   
In Toronto, where in recent weeks four people have died of exposure, All Saints Church - 
Community Centre is one of a number of Anglican parishes opening their doors as overnight 

warming shelters... 

 
 

 

FaithWorks Ministries brave the Coldest Night of the Year 2015 
  
The Coldest Night of the Year is a fantastically fun, family-friendly walking fundraiser that raises 

money for the hungry, homeless and hurting in 65 communities across Canada...  
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